
 

 

 
         Date: 23 Feb 2023 
 

 

Dear KJS Families, 

It has come to my attention, that some students are using their smartwatches on school buses to 
record video footage of other students without their consent. Please note that KJS does not support 
the recording of any video footage without consent on any device in or outside of school.  

  

I would be very grateful if you could reinforce the school's stance and help our students to 
understand the importance of respecting everybody's right to privacy. 

  

Kind regards, 

Dr. Jamie Schmitz - Acting Principal 

 


